
Wairau Valley School
30 Morse Streeto Wairau Valley, RDl, Blenheim

Telephone: 57227 15 Fax: 5722748
e-mail : offi ce@wairauvalley. school.nz

27h March 2014

Mrs S Jerrett
State Highway 63
Wairau Valley
RD1
Blenheim
7271

Dear Sherridan

We understand you requested details of payments made to Mrs Moore by the Wairau
Valley.School BOT for services contracted directly by the Board of Trustees. Our
records confirm only two payments were made and these were in May 2011 for $556.00
and in December 2011 for $362.00.

Yours sincerely

Jtt ttillt1
Jo Hunt
School Administrator
Wairau Valley School
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